
Eco Council 21.2.18 

1. We had fun today chitting potatoes ready to grow in the EY 

allotment. Some of us weren’t too sure about touching the 

shoots though! We will have to wait 2 weeks now before we 

add compost. Thanks to Grow Your Own Potatoes for the seed 

potatoes to grow. 

2. We found out about the Big Battery Recycling Scheme and 

looked through the resources. We are going to ask the rest of 

school in assembly where they think the main buckets should 

go, and every child will have a small box to take home and fill as 

they can. Aaliyah, Ellis and Olliver offered to talk to the rest of 

school in assembly on 23rd Feb and this has been arranged with 

Mrs Hinshaw. 

3. We will work with School Council for the Big Clean on Friday 2nd 

March to clear litter around school and in the school grounds. 

We will record how much litter we collect and see if this 

reduces when we do more whole school work on recycling. 

4. See our photos from the Recycling Centre visit, outside of the 

toilets in KS2. Ask any of us if you would like to know more. 

5. Look out for the logs arriving and new topsoil being delivered 

from Sandhills for our future projects in the yards and in the 

Thrive room. 


